
Jolan Ippolito, Rumford, ME.
Please include a provision in the permit to reinstate and allow what was 
once public access to areas around the hydro project.  I am not sure when 
the ownership changed hands that the community realized it would have to 
request the access it originally had throughout the history of this hydro 
project.  I believe that safe public access is possible.  I believe that 
Brookfield is trying to be a community player and should not object to 
making public access possible again.
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